
 

From the Office of your Right Eminent Grand 
Commander,  

Sir Knight Vincent E. Perry:  

I trust all are well and looking forward to getting back 
to the business of our commandery. 

As was posted, after March 1 our commanderies will 
be opened for business and the conferring work. Let 
each and every one remember to observe all safety 
precautions and comply with all safety measures as 
prescribed by the Center for Disease Control and 
Prevention. We must maintain assured clear distancing, 
along with face masks and hand hygiene. 

Sir Knights, I am so looking forward to visiting as 
many Comanderies as possible in the coming month until 
Grand Comandery. It will be held on May 13, 14, and 15 
at the Pullman Plaza Hotel at 1001 Third Avenue, 
Huntington, WV  27701; phone, 304-525-1001; fax, 304-
525-1048. 
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Paul O. Davis (contact person), 1524 Sycamore 
St., Kenova, WV 25530; 304-453-6571 and 304-544-
4693; Shirly Davis, assistant, 
psdavis1524@msn.com. 

A block of rooms has been reserved for our 
Grand Conclave of West Virginia. 

A complete itinerary will be sent to each 
commandery, their recorders, and commander. 
Please get your registration forms from your 
recorders and get them completed as soon as 
possible. 

With all we have gone through in the last year, it 
will be a pleasure to meet as many of my brother 
sir Knights and their Ladies. 

Let us now hear the word. St. John Chapter 20, 
verse 29: 

“Jesus saith unto him. Thomas, because thou 
hast seen me, thou hast believed; blessed are they 
that have not seen, and yet have believed.” 

Peace be unto you all. 

From your Grand Commander,  

S. K. Vincent E. Perry. 
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Vincent E. Perry, Right Eminent Grand Commander                 

 


